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MOOSE LADIES (Continued from page 8) 
business meeting on May 18th. All members in good 

standing are eligible to cast ballots for the candi- 
dates of their choice. 

CARD OF THANKS = I wish to express my sincere 
thanks and appreciation to all who sent cards and 
flowers and to all who visited me during my recent 

stay in the Port Arthur General Hospit al . 

Mary A.Harris - Schreiber. 

CARD OF THANKS - Our heartfelt thanks to all 
those who were so kind and helpful in so many dif- 
ferent ways during the illness and at the time of the 
loss of our dear one. Your actio ns will always be 

remembered. 
Mrs. Jessie Fairs and family, 

Schreiber . 

NOTICE 

Mr. M.K.Morrison, Division Manager of Investor's 
Syndicate, is in Terrace Bay now and will be here 
until Saturday, May 14 th. 

Investor's Syndicate are the distributors for Inves- 
tor's Mutual of Canada - Investor's Growth Fund of 
Canada - Investor's International Fund and Inves- 

tar's Trust Fund. 
Anyone interested in contacting Mr .Morrison are 

asked to call the Terrace Bay Motor Hotel - 3292. 

AFTERNOON GROUP TO HOLD FINAL MEETING 
The Ladies Auxiliary afternoon group will hold 

their final meeting of the season next Monday, May 
16th at 1.30 p.m. A pot luck luncheon will be 
served and members are reminded to bring items for 

the sewing box. All ladies are welcome. 

LOCAL ENGINEER (Continued from P.1 ) 
Company Ltd. 
Mr .Anderson is also employed by the Kimb erly- 

Clark Pulp & Paper Co.Ltd. 
Other members of the chapter executive are: 

vice chairman, M.F .Fromback of Marathon Paper 
Mills - Sec. Treasurer, D.S.Cowan of Kimb erly- 
Clark Pulp & Paper Co. - R.R.Wainwright of Geco 
Mines Ltd - R.C.E.Bray of Geco Mines Ltd - J.H. 
Ross of Marathon and A.R.Campbell of Marathon. 

The North Superior Chapter is one of 42 such 
chapters, representing the engineering profession 
throughout Ontario, set up by the 23,000 member 
APEO as a means of providing effective lines of 
communications between itself and the membership. 

BADMINTON CLUB NEWS 
Thursday, May 12th will be the last night of bad- 

minton for this season. Let's have a good turnout. 
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SEA CADEIS & WRENETTES INSPECTED 
The annual inspection of Sea Cadets and Wren- 

ettes of R.C.S.C.C.Superior took place Sunday, 
May 8th in the Terrace Bay Arena. 

The inspecting officers were headed by Comman- 
der D.E.Binmore, R.C.N.R., Commanding Officer 

of H.M.C.S.Griffon. Accompanying him were 
Lieutenant-Commander Toombs, R.C.N. Staff 

Officer, H.M.C.S.Griffon, Lieutenant J.Haigh, 

Commanding Officer R.S.C.S.S.Admiral Craddock, 
Fort William, Lieutenant Foston, R.C.N. Assistant 

Area Officer for Ontario and Lieutenant L.Lund- 

berg, also of the Admiral Craddock. The visiting 

officers were accompanied by their wives and 
families. 

Music was supplied by members of the R.S.C.C. 
S. Vindictive, Port Arthur, under the direction of 

Lt.Tal Morgan. Commander Binmore was piped 
aboard by Cadet Dennis Levique. 

Following the inspection and march past presen- 
tations were made by Commander Binmore, R.C.N. 
R. The Fred Soughton Jewellers Trophy for the 

most efficient Wrenette was presented to Pamela 
Cumming. The R.C.S.C.C.Vindictive - Admiral 
Craddock Trophy was presented to Robin Hart as 
best Sea Cadet. lan O'Neil received the Rev.T. 
G .Husser Trophy for best new entry. 

Ship's quarters were inspected and the ship's 
company carried on to classes where they were 
again inspected. 

N.B. - The official designation of the Wrenettes 
is The Princess Royal Corps. 

The pictures above were taken in the Arena during 
Sunday's inspection by W.Morrill 

DRIVE SAFELY  


